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From: Rachel Weverink  

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 9:58 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Keep Our Boundary In Place 

 

Clerk City Clerk, 

Hello, my name is Rachel Weverink and I live in Ward 3. I have four small children and I think of them 

when writing this letter. Hamilton is our home and we want to see our city thrive and not fall prey to 

developer greed. We can’t go back if we give this precious land away. Be smart and wise leaders and do 

the right thing: invest in our current infrastructure and leave the land alone.  

Rachel Weverink 

Rachel Weverink  

Hamilton, Ontario  

 

 

 


